
Sweet Betsy Farm COVID-19 Statement – May 24, 2021 

As much of the country is continuing to grapple with COVID-19, we want to give you insight to our 

business and steps that we have taken for you, our valued customers. As a family business and your 

neighbor, Sweet Betsy Farm is committed to keeping both you, our customer, and ourselves healthy. 

Sweet Betsy Farm is following the CDC’s guidelines on washing hands, social distancing and sanitizing. 

We have closed our store building and stopped hive tours due to the inability to social distance and 

opened a self serve honor system stand for honey and egg sales. This is a no-contact outside stand 

which is open daily from 10-6.  

The Farm Market Stand, open seasonally on Tuesdays and Saturdays, will offer online pre-sales with 

delivery directly to your vehicle. Our team is fully vaccinated so, as per NC State guidelines, will not 

routinely be wearing face masks, 

Sweet Betsy Farm, and all small businesses, can’t make it without your support. It continues to be a 

tough time for everyone, and we truly thank you for supporting us. We will all feel a sense of 

accomplishment that we were able to help our fellow small businesses stay open and continue to 

provide the level of service and quality we all need. 

Ed and Karen Speer 

Owners, Sweet Betsy Farm 

 


